
 

          Emergency Closures Statement 

We always do our utmost to ensure that St Austin’s is open every day from Monday 

to Friday. 

However, there may be emergencies such as extreme weather conditions or 

mechanical breakdown which necessitate unavoidable closure. 

Decisions such as this are always taken by the School Leadership Team in 

consultation with the Governing Body and in these very rare instances we would 

contact parents and carers via our telephone messaging service, post notices on our 

website, inform the Local Authority, and ask for announcements to be given by local 

radio stations.  

  

 


